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I will not be able to attend the Fall Assembly as I am having knee replacement surgery in 
late September.	
  

I have revised the recommendation letter for people to sign as part of the process of 
recommending and certifying a person to be an AMIAS. I would like input on this and 
hope to make it a future tool for re-certifying our existing AMIAS personnel. This was a 
problem when I had to recertify people as active AMIAS and the only tool I had was if 
people had asked to be removed as an AMIAS.	
  

I have developed a letter to prospective AMIAS persons and I would like us to implement 
that as an extra part of the packet that goes with the other forms that are part of this 
process.	
  

Please see the attachments to this report for the two possible new forms that we will 
discuss as part of my report on the Ad-Hoc committee report on reviewing the Alateen 
Guidelines and Requirements	
  

I am still in the process of working on sponsor training programs and if anyone has any 
input or would like to work on this with me and the committee on inserting our 
information into the WSO power point presentations.	
  

There has been a request to revisit the placement of Alateen meetings on the websites. In 
our guidelines it has been a strong suggestion. It is now time to decide one way or the 
other about this issue so that we have a standardized and unified decision on this issue as 
an Area.	
  

                                                                                                Respectfully Submitted	
  

                                                                                    Lynda S.	
  

                                                                   Area Alateen Coordinator	
  

	
  


